
 
 
 
 
 
 
 October 2014 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you know Sue from Sunshine Studios will be taking children’s photos on 
Wednesday 5th November, during normal session times. You will receive a proof 
copy and will be able to order a range of sizes for family as stocking fillers for 
Christmas or Christmas card size. 
 
A display is in the entrance to give you an idea of the kind of options for you to 
order. 
 
There is an option to have a Christmas photo on a sledge dressed up or normal 
clothes photos. Please can you let your Key Person know which option you prefer 
so that we can make sure that we meet your needs. 
 
These are on a sale or return basis and all profits will be used for the theatre, 
Christmas parties and Christmas presents for the children. 
Thanks for your support. 
 
 
 
 
 
We will also be holding a Christmas Raffle to raise funds for parties and an 
entertainer at Christmas. If you have any raffle prizes we would be very grateful for 
all donations. We will be asking all parents to take some tickets to sell to friends 
and family nearer Christmas and would be grateful for your support with this, all 
profits will go straight back into your children’s Christmas.  
 
 
 
 
We really appreciate the re-claimed materials which you bring for us, the children 
love to make models, however for safety and health and hygiene reasons we are not 
able to use toilet roll centers / bottles / washing powder boxes / glass jars / boxes 
from medications. Thanks. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Another note to say that Helen Lenton will be leaving to have her baby on  
November 14th. We would like to wish her all of the best for the birth of her first baby 
and are looking forward to hearing her news. 


